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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Feb. 20, 2025 
 

Night Work to Take Place on Malone Drive Feb. 24-28  
 
DECATUR, Ga.—Construction crews associated with the Malone Drive Water Line 
Repair Project will conduct night work on Malone Drive near the intersection of Peachtree 
Industrial Boulevard. Night work will take place 7 p.m.- 7 a.m. on the following days: 
 

• Monday, Feb. 24 to Tuesday, Feb. 25 

• Tuesday, Feb. 25 to Wednesday, Feb. 26 

• Wednesday, Feb. 26 to Thursday, Feb. 27 

• Thursday, Feb. 27 to Friday, Feb. 28 
 
The night work will require water services to be shut off from 7 p.m. on Tuesday, 
Feb. 25 to 7 a.m. on Wednesday, Feb. 26 only. Affected residences and businesses 
will receive door hangers in advance. Additionally, a lane closure will take place on 
Malone Drive during the night work; one lane will remain open to local traffic.  
 
Signs and flaggers will be in the area to advise motorists of construction work in the 
area and of local traffic restrictions.  
 
Information about the Malone Drive Water Line Repair Project can be obtained by 
calling the DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or emailing 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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